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I External Email

To Whom This May Concern-

I am in strong favor of the above proposed rule changes. Washington residents are lucky and fortunate to have the
current insurance laws and regulations that protect them against insurance companies. However, there is much
more that we can do to protect Washington residents. Most Washington residents do not retain a lawyer when
dealing with an insurance issue. So, the more we can do to protect them and make it easier for them in the
insurance world, the better. After all, insurance companies improperly deny billions of dollars of claims every year.

These proposed rule changes would help countless Washington residents. Thank you for caring about the little
guy. Itis areally big deal.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Once again, thank you for all you do to help protect Washington
residents. | really appreciate it.

Sincerely,

Rafael
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